
June 5, 2021

Updates From the Road 
Dear praying Churches and friends,

	 The month of May has been fruitful and we have seen 
the Lord working. Our meetings took us from Tennessee 
to North Carolina and Florida. We had one meeting in 
North Carolina with a very sweet church and then we 
began our journey to Florida. In a Sunday meeting we 
had, I was able to preach and present our burden during 
the morning service and in the evening both my wife and 
I gave our testimonies before the church. We enjoyed 
sweet fellowship with the pastor and his family during the 
days we were there and the boys had a blast playing with 
their children! 

	 While in Florida we were able to present in the church 
that we graduated college from. It was a blessing to be 
able to go back and see many familiar faces as well as so 
many new faces involved in the ministry there. God has 
been faithful in meeting our needs and knitting our hearts 
with the churches we have been privileged to present in. 
God has blessed us with two new supporting churches!

	 Please keep us in prayer as we travel to Michigan for 
Dr. Appointments and meetings. All of us are looking 
forward to seeing family back in Michigan that we have 
not seen in about six months! Also please keep my wife 
Sabrina in special prayer, she has an outpatient, routine 
procedure that will take place in the hospital on the 17th 
of June. Pray that she will not be nervous as she is not a 
fan of being in the hospital. And lastly we continue to ask 
prayer for the people of Italy and the missionaries who 
are serving the Lord there currently. 

Thank you for your faithfulness in praying for us!

In Christ, 
Trevor Deneau

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Email: deneaus.to.italy.com

Praise Reports 

• We have made many new 
meetings this last month for the 
rest of the year, but the 
calendar is not yet full. 

• We have safely made it too MI. 

Prayer Requests 

• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened. 

• The work of other missionaries 
in Italy to be blessed, and God 
to continue to call new 
missionaries. 

• Our calendar to continue to fill 
with meetings for this year. 

• Safety on the roads as we travel. 

Our Boys 

• Emrys, Theo, and Felix are 
enjoying the warmer weather 
and outside more often. Theo 
is learning to say so many 
words now, that it is easier to 
understand him now.
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